
Deborah Cohn Writes Column for 
Spring 2013 Issue of the MSBA 
Newsletter
Deborah Cohn, Chair of the Estate & Trust Law Section Council of the Maryland State 
Bar Association (MSBA), recently wrote a “Notes From The Chair” column for the Spring 
2013 issue of the MSBA Newsletter. The column focuses on legislative successes and 
ongoing legislative efforts of the Section in the 2013 session of the Maryland General 
Assembly.

The column, "Notes from the Chair," can be found on our Publications page.
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